# Bonnyrigg Primary Newsletter

August 2016



### WELCOME BACK

We hope you have all had a great holiday. The children all look fantastic in their school uniform. Our new P1s look great too and are settling in well.

We are also looking forward to welcoming all our new Nursery children throughout the term.

# **STAFFING**

We would like to welcome back Mrs McLean and Mrs Thompson from their career breaks and Miss Herbert from Maternity Leave, and also welcome the following new members of staff:-

Mr Morton - Primary 1

Miss Parks - Primary 2

Miss Jeffrey - Primary 7

Mrs Downie - Learning Assistant

Miss Dowie has also transferred from being part time Learning Assistant and part time CCDW to now being full time CCDW in the Nursery.

## P1 CURRICULUM TALK

We will have a curriculum talk for all new P1 Parents on Friday 2<sup>nd</sup> September from 9.15 to 10.15 am. All P1 parents should receive a letter regarding this. Please look out for it.

#### CALENDAR OF EVENTS

Please find attached the calendar of events for the year. There may be times when we need to change dates but will keep you informed as best we can.